
 

 

 

30th June 2023 

 

This week has been another busy week!  

 

The children have really enjoyed our 

medical role play set up, and despite all of 

our injuries we have all been healed by 

some very skilled health care professionals 

in the making!  We have been learning 

about what doctors and nurses carry in 

their bags and what the different 

equipment is used for.  

 

The children have continued exploring 

what foods are healthy and unhealthy 

and talking about their likes and dislikes. 

Some of the children were very expressive 

about what a lemon tastes like - making 

faces to show how they feel!! 

We have been exploring models of eyes 

and ears, learning about what they are for 

and how they work. We have discovered 

lots about how complicated and 

fascinating the human body is.  We have 

been investigating the effect that 

exercise has on our bodies, particularly our 

breathing and heart beats.  

 

In maths, we have been sequencing the 

stages of handwashing and learning 

about the importance of keeping clean. 

  

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Eli 

 

For working hard to  

find positive solutions 

to problems. 

 

Well done! 



 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

7th July: School PTA Summer Fayre 

31st July - 11th August: Nursery Summer Closure.   

The Nursery will re-open on Monday 14th August. 
28th August: Bank Holiday 

REMINDERS: 
 

Summer Leavers 

A reminder that in order to send accurate invoices for July and August, if you are 

planning for your child to leave us prior to the end of August, please let us know as soon 

as you can - our notice period is one month.   

 
September Sessions 

Please let us know as soon as possible if you are considering changing, or adding any 

sessions from September so we can ensure that places are allocated accordingly. 

We have been planting more flowers to 

brighten up the front of the nursery, it has been 

a real joint effort with children working together 

to carry pots, soil and equipment and of course 

keeping them watered daily. We have been 

looking closely at the flowers, talking about 

the different parts of them and have painted 

some lovely flower pictures.  

Advance Notice: Open Mornings 

If you are considering your child joining 

St. John’s School in September 2024, 

you are invited to join us at one of our 

Open Mornings which will take place 

on: 

 Tuesday 17th October, 9.30am 

 Tuesday 31st October , 9.30am 

 Friday 3rd November,  9.30am 

 

Please book your place with the 

School Office on 01761 412019. 

Reminder: Changes to lunch  

arrangements next week 
 

Monday 3rd July: Due to the hall being used we 

will have a picnic at lunchtime.  Any child with a 

cooked meal booked will be provided with a 

substantial school packed lunch. 
 

Friday 7th July: Due to the setting up of the PTA 

School Fete, we will be enjoying another picnic 

and children with a cooked meal booked will 

receive food in takeaway boxes. 


